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Anglo American Plc (South Africa): Demerger of Anglo American 
Platinum (South Africa)  

Informative Notice (FTSE/JSE Africa Index Series) 

08 May 2025 

FTSE/JSE note the announcement by Anglo American Plc (South Africa, GB00B1XZS820, FTSE/JSE Top 
40 Index) relating to the demerger of shares held in Anglo American Platinum (South Africa, ZAE000013181, 
FTSE/JSE Top 40 Index). Anglo American Plc shareholders will receive 110 Anglo American Platinum 
shares for every 1,075 shares they hold. Concurrently, Anglo American Plc will undergo a share 
consolidation with the ratio to be announced in due course. Anglo American Platinum will be renamed 
Valterra Platinum ahead of the event and will introduce an additional listing on the London Stock Exchange 
in conjunction with the demerger. The transactions were approved at a shareholder meeting on Wednesday 
30 April 2025, and are expected to take effect by Monday 02 June 2025. 
  
Based on the current timetable, FTSE/JSE anticipates the following treatment: 
  
Wednesday 28 May 2025 (from market open): 
  
Anglo American Platinum will be renamed Valterra Platinum. 
  
Monday 02 June 2025 (from market open): 
  
Anglo American Plc will trade ex-entitlement to the demerger of Valterra Platinum shares as well as the 
share consolidation, and will have its shares in issue and price adjusted accordingly. 
  
Valterra Platinum will remain in its existing FTSE/JSE indices with index shares increased in accordance with 
the distribution terms. 
  
FTSE/JSE will issue further notices in due course.  
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